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INFORMATION NOTICE

The Ministry of Health, in co-operation with the TFGR and the international expert from London School of Economics Prof. Panos Kanavos, has developed a concrete Action Plan for the development of a reliable, transparent and modern system for the pricing and reimbursement of pharmaceuticals based on EU standards. The Action Plan is still under development and is estimated to be finalized by end September 2013.  The key reform activities to be implemented immediately in order to set up the foundations for the development  of a robust system are the following:
-    Development of a National Pharmaceutical Policy which will form the “bible” for all stakeholders in the field of pharmaceutical policy.

-    Establish a pricing committee at EOF with the appropriate mandate, clear governance, process and accountability rules, adequate scientific and administrative capacity. 
-    Establish a reimbursement committee at EOPYY with the appropriate mandate, clear governance, process and accountability rules, adequate scientific and administrative capacity.

All the necessary amendments on pricing and reimbursement legislation related to the establishment of the above committees will be made as soon as possible.
The overall objective of the Action Plan is to develop an integrated system where the supply-side (prices and pricing, coverage decisions) interacts closely with the demand-side (prescribing, dispensing and cost-sharing).
The Action Plan, including a significant number of concrete actions on the area of pharmaceutical policy such as pricing and reimbursement criteria, discounts, rebates, price-volume agreements and clawback, tendering for pharmaceuticals and others  will be available for further discussion when finalized by the experts and approved by the MoH. 
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